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THE NATIONAL CHURCH PLANTERS 

HAVE ARRIVED! 
Praise the Lord for the 6 national Baptist church planters that have 

arrived in the United States. They will be with H.E.L.P. Ministries for 3 

months presenting their ministries and preaching in our churches.  
Don Williams, Tim McCulley and I are taking the men to 30 churches 

throughout the Southeast during the month of September.  

 

 
Thank you to all the churches that hoisted our nationals church 

planters! 

 

Please pray for churches to respond to their ministries with prayer and 

financial support. We endeavor to raise personal support for them so 

that they can advance their training of church planters AND plant more 

churches.  

 

 
Pastor & Church Planter Benjamin Deocampo – Philippines 

 

 
Pastor & Church Planter Durio Chiru - India 

 
Pastor & Church Planter Peter Thomas – St. Vincent 

 

 
Pastor & Church Planter Peter Owaga - Kenya 

 

Two of our national pastors from South America do not speak English. 

Missionary Joe Kotvas of Peru volunteered to travel with us throughout 

September to interpret for them. 

 

 
Pastor & Church Planter Reynaldo Coca-Fernandez - Bolivia 

 

 
Pastor & Church Planter Henry Vazquez – Peru (right) 

American interpreter Missionary Pastor & Church Planter Joe Kotvas 

 

Henry Vazquez was trained by Joe Kotvas and sent out by Efata Baptist  

Church, Peru.      

                                                                                                          
 

2025 is 4 month away. I am booking meetings for the coming year. 

If you would like me to come for a Sunday to present H.E.L.P. 
Ministries or a mission conference, please contact me at  
 912 271 1735, or jmills812@gmail.com 
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